
 
Archdiocese of Southwark 

Parish of St Pius X Norbiton 
Parish Newsletter 

  
  

  
  

Address: 8AThe Triangle, Norbiton Surrey KT1 3RT; www.stpiusxchurch.org.uk  

Clergy: Fr Paul Okora (Parochial Administrator)      Email: norbiton@rcaos.org.uk      Tel: 0208 406 9524 

Parish Centre Booking: Contact Margaret on 0208 547 0796  or Helen 07500 295220 

Presbytery and Parish Office: 108 Orme Road, Norbiton, Kingston upon Thames, KT1 3SB  

Baptism and Weddings by appointment. 

Parish Safeguarding: norbitonsg1@rcaos.org.uk 

  

 
Sunday Mass times:   

Saturday:   6:00pm 

Sunday :  10:00am     

  5:00pm  

Sacrament of Reconciliation: 

Saturday  10:30am - 11:00am, 

  5:00pm - 5:45pm 

And by Appointment 

Blessed Sacrament Adoration:   

Tuesday       10:00am - 11:00am 

Our Lady’s Prayer Group:   

Tuesday       7:00pm - 8:45p  

Apostolate of Fatima in Southwark 

1st  Saturday and Divine Mercy Devotion

  4:45pm-5:45pm 

Weekday Mass times: 

Monday  9:15am 

Tuesday  9:15am 

Wednesday  9:15am 

Thursday  9:15am 

Friday     9:15am 

Saturday  10:00am  

Last Sunday of every month:  

Filipino Mass 12 Noon 

  

  

  

 

Mass Intentions  

Sunday 29th  August  Twenty Second Sunday  (Year B) 

Saturday 6pm John Flaherty-RIP 

Sunday 10am People of the Parish 

Sunday 12 Noon Filipino Mass 

Sunday 5pm Valerie Packham-RIP 

Monday 30th  August Sts Margaret Clitherow, Anne Line  & Margaret Ward 

 

&Margaret Ward 

10 am (Bank Hol) Dan Downey-RIP 

Tuesday 31st August Saint Aidan and Saints of Lindisfarne  

9.15am Joe and Myrtle Murphy-WB 

Wednesday 1st Sept  

AugAugAugustAugust 

Feria 

9.15am Aidan Doyle-RIP 

Thursday 2nd Sept Feria 

9.15am Mary Maher-WB 

Friday 3rd Sept Feria 

9.15am Kitty Gilronan-RIP 

Saturday 4Th Sept Saint Cuthbert 

10.00am Jean Lansdown-WB 

Sunday 5th Sept Twenty-Third Sunday (Year B) 

Saturday 6pm Ana Castronovo-RIP 

Sunday 10am People of the Parish 

Sunday 5pm Geraldine Pereira de Paula-RIP 

 

 

Baptism 
  

We welcome 

Riite Sakalauskas 

And 

Towa Sakalauskas 

To be baptised 

this Sunday 
  

  

  

  

 

Please remember the sick who have been 

commended to our prayers,  

especially: 

Peter Maxwell, Jacob Tullett, John Marsella, David 

Carrier, Ron Murphy, Joe Murphy, Jean Reynard, 

Philomena Leech, Gennie Stack, Ron Johnson, Kate 

Fitzsimmons, Anna Webb, Crissie Hutchins, Barbara 

Farmer, Pat Luis, Gill Graffham, Eileen Allison, Cecilia 

Balan, Alexander Benchley, Elizabeth Buckland, Elaine 

Snelgrove and Michael McLaren.  

  

 

Adoration of the 

Blessed  

sacrament  

Every Tuesday after 

9.15 Mass the 

Blessed Sacrament 

will be exposed until 

11am.  Please join us 

if you can. 

  

 

PARISH NOTICES  

 www.stpiusxchurch.org.uk   0208 406 9524 

  

 
Contactless Giving. 

 You can also use this link for online 

donations:  

https://portal.mydona.com/asset

s/webPay/index.php?cid=235   

Popes’ Intention for September 

An environmentally sustainable 

lifestyle We pray that we all will 

make courageous choices for a 

simple and environmentally 

sustainable lifestyle, rejoicing in our 

young people who are resolutely 

committed to this 

   

New Church Sign. Thank you for 

supporting the PPC collection to 

replace the old Church Sign.   

 

RCIA Course 

This is a programme for adults 

who wish to be baptised in the 

catholic church or if already 

baptise to receive full communion 

with the Catholic Church. Contact 

Fr Paul to enquire or to register for 

the course. 

Baptisms If you have a child you 
would like baptised, please take a 
blue form from the back of the 
church and return it to Fr Paul with 
our thanks. 
 
Afghanistan 
Please remember in your prayers 
all those affected by the conflict. 
That a speedy peaceful resolution 
can be reached. 
 
Pastoral care of the Sick 
We are now ready to resume visits 
to the sick and housebound. If you 
know of a parishioner who is 
housebound and needs to be 
visited by a priest please call The 
Parish office. 
 
Monday Mass 
Please note as Monday 
30th is a Bank holiday, Mass is at 
10am 
 

Mass Offerings: Mass Envelopes. For those who would like to book Masses, 
please do drop your Mass Envelopes through the Letter Box of the Presbytery 
door if you can, or alternatively leave them in the Sacristy. Mass requests can be 
for a variety of reasons Remembering our loved ones, birthdays, anniversaries, 
well being exam results etc.  The whole community can come together to pray  

  

Bishop Paul - fundraising for Lourdes.  I’m asking people to sponsor me to raise 
money for the Lourdes Sanctuaries. This will help them maintain their facilities 
for pilgrims and people who need particular assistance,  If you would like to help,  
visit https://catholicassociation.enthuse.com/pf/bishop-paul-hendricks ,  Thank 
you very much. Bishop Paul. 
 

1st Saturday and Divine Mercy Devotion (as requested by our Lady of 
Fatima). Next Saturday, 4th Sept, before the 6pm Mass (from 4:45-5:45pm) the 
Blessed Sacrament will be exposed and we will have Adoration and praying of the 
Rosary and the Divine Mercy Chaplet. Prayer cards will be available for all the 
prayers. Please come along to console the Immaculate Heart of our Lady. 
 
 

The Archbishop’s Certificate The Agency for Evangelisation and Catechesis is 
pleased to announce the launch of the Archbishop’s Certificate to support not just 
the work of catechesis and of evangelisation and formation in our diocese. The 
Archbishop’s Certificate is an online, systematic course over 2 years with 
attendance at three study days (on Saturdays) at the Amigo Hall, St George’s 
Cathedral, in Southwark. The study days combine a balance of teaching, liturgy, 
social time and prayer. Students are supported with 9 online study sessions 
throughout the course. The certificate is open to all who work towards this in our 
diocese whether in parishes, chaplaincy work, schools and in their families. We 
encourage those who volunteer in a parish to speak to their Parish Priest about 
participation on the Archbishop’s Certificate. All of the details of the course, 
including how to apply, costs, dates and content are available on our website: 
https://aec.rcaos.org.uk/archcert. If you would like any further information please 
contact the Agency for Evangelisation and Catechesis on 020 8672 7684 or email 
archcert@rcaos.org.uk. The course will commence on 9 October 2021 with an 
online introduction.  
 
Parish Feast Day Celebrations:   
Saturday August 21st was the Feast of St Pius X and our Parish Feast Day.   
Grateful thanks to all those who organised this very special event. Many thanks 
also to those who contributed food and  who worked so hard to make this event 
so successful. God Bless you all. 
The new sign was unveiled and blessed. 

 
 

Collections:  Sunday 22 August 

Cash £215.67 

Card £55.00 

2nd Collection  

For the New Sign 

£25.70 

Standing orders 
for the month of 
July 

£1,607.00 

With Thanks for your 
generosity 

 

Sacrament of 

Reconciliation 

If you wish this 
Sacrament outside 
of the usual time 
please contact Fr. 
Paul who will 
arrange a suitable 
time. 
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